
System Name:  Logan County 
Case # 20-M-279 
Date Filed: 8/31/20 
 
 

Department Review of Modification 
(Short form Modification) 

 

Requirement Information Included 
Staff Comment 

 

Contact and 9-1-1 System 
information 

Yes ☒  No ☐ 

Cheryl Hedrick 
Logan County 9-1-1 
911 Pekin St. 
Lincoln, IL 62656 
(217) 732-3911 
chedrick@logancountyil.gov 

Verification               Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

Letter of Intent Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

Narrative Yes ☒  No ☐ 

Logan County is requesting to change their backup from Lincoln Rural 
Fire Protection District located at 1350 21st St., Lincoln, Illinois to the 
DeWitt County 9-1-1 System.  The Lincoln Rural Fire Protection 
District will no longer serve as a backup or PSAP to Logan County.   

Revised Agreements               Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

Revised Network Diagram Yes ☒  No ☐ 
 

 

Conclusions:   

Logan County has requested to change its backup PSAP to DeWitt County 9-1-1. The modification meets all the requirements for a backup PSAP 

as prescribed in Section 1325.415(i) of Illinois Administrative Code Part 1325 - Standards of Service Applicable to 9-1-1 Emergency Systems. 
 
Reviewed by:  Marci Elliott 
Date:  9/18/20 
 


